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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Matt Hall [mbhall@treadwellrollo.com]
Sent: Friday, October 22, 2010 10:30 AM
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Subject: Dewatering Volume Estimate during construction

Hi Barbara, 
 
Per your request for the site at 5812 Hollis Street, Emeryville, I calculated the volume to be pumped out at the site during 
construction dewatering to be approximately 2 million gallons.  This is based on continuous pumping at a 5 gpm flow rate 
for a 9 month duration. 
 
Feel free to contact me if you have any questions or comments. 
 
Thanks. 

Matthew B. Hall, PE 
Senior Project Engineer 
Treadwell& Rollo 
A Bay Area Green Business 
555 Montgomery Street, Suite 1300 
San Francisco, California 94111 
mbhall@treadwellrollo.com 
Office: 415/955-9040 x267 
Cell:    510/289-9310 
 


